
Brian Peterson, Natalie Washington, and Jackie
Wilhite Selected to Participate in LCLD Programs

Spencer Fane attorneys Brian Peterson, Natalie Washington, and Jackie Wilhite were
chosen to participate in the Leadership Council on Legal Diversity’s (LCLD) upcoming
programs. Brian joins the Fellows Program, and Natalie and Jackie join the Pathfinder
Program.

The Fellows Program “is designed for diverse, high-potential, mid-career attorneys at
LCLD Member organizations” and connects participants with numerous legal and
business leaders, contributing to the growth and learning in their careers. As a Fellow,
Brian will be able to attend class meetings, professional development sessions, and
leadership lunch events, as well as join the LCLD Alumni Program.

Natalie and Jackie embark on the LCLD Pathfinders Program for professional
development. It provides participants with the opportunity to learn from leaders in
the legal profession and receive coaching from a matched program facilitator.

As part of the experience, Natalie and Jackie will have the chance to discover
practical tools for developing and leveraging internal professional networks,
foundational leadership skills, and career development strategies.

To learn more about the Fellows Program, please click here, and learn more about
the Pathfinders Program by clicking here.

https://www.spencerfane.com/professionals/brian-peterson/
https://www.spencerfane.com/professionals/natalie-washington/
https://www.lcldnet.org/programs/fellows/
https://www.lcldnet.org/programs/pathfinders/

